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To:   The Faculty of the College of Engineering 

From:   School of Aeronautics and Astronautics 

Subject:  New Course 

 
The Faculty of the School of Aeronautics and Astronautics has approved the new course 
listed below.  This action is now submitted to the Engineering Faculty with a 
recommendation for approval. 
 
AAE 595 – Aerospace Seminar  
Sems. 1 & 2, class 2, cr. 0 
Prerequisite: none 
 
Course Description: 
An interdisciplinary seminar which provides a forum for invited speakers and staff to 
discuss new developments in practice and current research in aerospace engineering. 
 
Reason: 
This seminar has been offered for several years under a temporary number AAE 590S 
and is hereby given a permanent number. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

______________________________ 
Thomas N. Farris, Professor and Head 
School of Aeronautics and Astronautics 


